WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY

MEMORANDUM TO:

The Academic Faculty of Western Kentucky

University

FROM:

The Regents' Faculty Advisory Committee

(for selection of a President)

SUBJECT:

Questionnaire to determine faculty opinion

in the matters pertaining to selection

of a President

The Academic Council in its meeting of June 18, 1969, in accordance with the authorization of the Board of Regents, elected from its elected membership a committee consisting of one representative from each college to serve in an advisory screening capacity to the Regents. The membership of that committee is as follows:

Dr. Donald Bailey (Committee Chairman), Dept. of Biology, College of Science and Technology

Dr. Wayne Dobson, Dept. of Economics, College of Commerce Mrs. Lucy Erwin, Dept. of Nursing, College of Applied Arts and Health

Dr. Robert Mounce, Dept. of Philosophy and Religion, College of Liberal Arts

Dr. Paul Power, Dept. of Secondary Education, College of Education

In an effort to represent the whole Academic Faculty, this committee requests your opinions in the matters and questions raised here. In order that anonymity may be guaranteed and that the truest possible expression of feeling will be obtained, please use a typewriter to answer the following questions and do not sign or give your name.

Please return your completed questionnaire either to your college representative (named above) or to Dr. Donald Bailey in the Department of Biology no later than 5:00 p.m. Monday, June 30, 1969. May we emphasize the importance of every member of the Academic Faculty speaking his opinion, so that this advisory committee may best represent the interests of the whole faculty.



OPINION QUESTIONNAIRE

1. List in order of priority those qualities which you consider to be most important in a candidate for president.

1.

2.

3.

2. Do you feel that it would be advantageous to the University to conduct an extensive search for candidates for the position of President? (Circle your answer)

YES

1.		·	
		-	
2.			
3.			

Forms are available by which you may make nominations to the Board of Regents. If you desire such forms, call Dr. Bailey in the Biology Department, 745-3696.